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There are many new and exciting changes that have been introduced and will 
continue to occur as the school year unfolds… 

Sacramental Linens Ministry 
Sunday, September - 11 Sharon Nall 
Friday, September - 16 Jane McAuley 
Sunday September - 18 Janet Melia 

              Friday, September - 23 Rosemarie Dellaiacono 
 

Please Mark Your Calendars 
If anyone would like to help in this ministry, please 

call Joan McAuliffe at 201-891-1712. If you are 
unable to commit  to six times a year, consider being 

a substitute. 

                       Welcome to our new faculty & staff members:  
Mr. Andrew Bosma – Middle School English/Language Arts teacher 

Mr. Steven Ditzel – School Secretary 
Mrs. Laura Gall – Grade 1 teacher 

Ms. Lisa Grabowski – Kindergarten teacher  
Ms. Anne Sundstrom – Business Manager 

Ms. Michelle Spadaro – Guidance Counselor 

Come and visit our 
school and find out 

more about us!!! 

For further information,  
please contact our principal,  

Dr. Thomas J. Altonjy, Ed.D. at 201.891.4250 or 
taltonjy@rcmbs.org . 

 Saturday, September 17 
     5:30 pm:  Redlitz 
 

Sunday, September 18 
      7:30 am:  Dvoretsky 
      9:00 am: Muro 
     10:30 am: Dudas 
     12:00 pm: P. Dragonetti 

Welcome to our 25 new families  who have joined 
our AMBS Family! 

Our school year is off to a great start!!!Our school year is off to a great start!!!   
Welcome back to our faculty, staff, parents…and Welcome back to our faculty, staff, parents…and   

students!!!students!!!   

CHURCH OF THE MOST BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Most Reverend John W. Flesey, Pastor 
Rev. Msgr. Carl D. Hinrichsen, Pastor Emeritus 
Rev. John Job, Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Joseph O’Brien, O.Carm., Weekend Assistant 
The Salesians of Don Bosco, Weekend Assistants 
Sister Rose Marie Kean, SSJ, Pastoral Associate 
Jennifer Fox, Director of Youth Ministry 
Krist Vancophsky, Director of Religious Education 
Diane Triolo, R.E. Coordinator, 1-6  
Pat Wuensch, R.E. Coordinator, Junior High 
Lauren Longo, Office of the Bishop 
Thomas Altonjy, Principal 
Elaine Lerch, Business Administrator 
David Mauillo, Music Director-Choirs/Organist 
Valerie Torkelson, Director of Music-Programming/Cantor 
 

MASSES: 
Saturdays:      Anticipated Mass at 5:30 pm 
Sundays:        7:30, 9:00, 10:30 am & Noon 
Holy Days:      Consult Bulletin for Times 
Week Days:    6:45 & 9:15 am 
Saturdays:      9:00 am; Recitation of the Rosary after Mass 
             each weekday and Saturdays. 
First Fridays:  9:15 am  Mass of Exposition, Eucharistic                   
Adoration until 5:00 pm  
First Saturdays:   Recitation of the Rosary after the  
                            9:00 am Mass 

Parish Center          School                 Rel.  Ed.             Convent                            
891-4200              891-4250              891-8390           891-1836 
              web site:  www.mostblessedsacrament.ws 



 

Grades 1-6 
 

PRAYER FOR BACK TO 
SCHOOL  

Dear God, Thank you for the gift of 
children. Please watch over  as 

they go back to school this year. Keep them 
safe every day. Help them to remember that you 

are right there with them in the halls and 
classrooms. Help them soak up knowledge and 

to dismiss any negative or worldly messages 
they may hear. Help them treat others with 

kindness and respect, and to guard their hearts 
with the armor of Your Word. Give them joy and 

peace as they put their trust in you. Amen 
 

***Reminder:  CCD for Grades 1-6 begins 
on Monday and Tuesday, September 26 & 

27 from 4:00-5:15 pm. Calendars and 
reminders will be emailed. 

 
Home Study Students:  Your books are 
ready for pick up in the Religious 
Education office located in the Parish 
Center. All books and online quizzes are 
due March 6, 2017. 
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CHAIR EXERCISE CLASS 
Tuesday Mornings 

from 10:00 am - 11:00 am 
 

The donation is $10.00.   
Eve St. John is the instructor. 

  
RELIGIOUS ITEMS 

If you are in need of a gift of rosaries, cards and 
even other religious items, please stop by the 
Religious Education Office in the Parish Center and 
see what is available.  All proceeds benefit the 
Sisters of Saint Joseph retirement community. 
 

COMMUNITY THRIFT SHOP 
You may not realize that every donation counts. 
God bless you for sharing your new or gently 
used items with us. All donations may be 
brought to the shed in the back of the parking 
lot. The key is at the Parish Center.  Every 
donation is a blessing to the Sisters of Saint 
Joseph Retirement community.   

SENIOR MINISTRY 

Confirmation Program 
CONFIRMATION REGISTRATION IS NOW PAST 
DUE!  All registrations after August 1st  will in-
cur a $50 late fee. Registration forms were 
emailed home to all eligible incoming 9th Grade 
families from our Religious Education Program & 
AMBS Graduates. If you have not yet registered 
your child, please do so as soon as possible. We do 
not accept registration over the phone—please re-
turn all completed forms and payment to the atten-
tion of Jennifer Fox, Confirmation Director.  

Any questions? - jfox@mbschurchnj.org 

Sisters of St. Joseph Mass Cards 
Sisters of St. Joseph Mass  
Cards are available in the  

Parish Center. 

Junior High Notes 
ATTENTION ALL 7TH AND 8TH GRADERS! 

If you have registered for the Home Study program, 
and you have not yet begun to work, it is time to get 

started.  Your folders and books are available for pick 
up in the Religious Education Office in the Parish 

Center if you have not yet done so. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you registered for CLASS, please remember, 
classes start Tuesday evening, September 13, 2016 

from 7:00-8:30 pm in the MBS School. 
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Eucharistic Ministers/Pastoral Visitors Needed 
at Hackensack University Medical Center 
to bring Holy Communion and visit patients 

Workshop on October 5th—If interested, contact Rev. 
David Armstrong at 551-996-2345 

 

The Holland Christian Home Foundation cordially 
invites you to celebrate the 121st Anniversary of 
the Holland Christian Home.  A dinner will be held 
Wednesday, September 21st at 6:00 pm. at the Tides 
Estate in North Haledon.Contact the Foundation at 973-
427-4087 for more information. 
 

Don Bosco Prep will host Hidden in Plain Sight: 
Understanding Adolescent Substance Use and 
Abuse, an exhibit and panel discussion led by the Bergen 
County Prevention Coalition on Thursday, September 22 at 
7:00 pm. This educational event to prevent youth drug use is 
suitable for parents, educators, other adult community 
members and any adult who works or cares about young 
people. A reproduction of a teenager’s bedroom will be on 
display for participants to observe, becoming familiar with 
where and how teens might hide drugs or paraphernalia. This 
awareness event will allow adults to be more proactive in 
helping a young person who might be using alcohol and 
drugs. Hear from prevention specialists, law enforcement, 
parents and a young adult in recovery about local drug trends 
and how to prevent youth substance abuse. Would you be 
able to recognize signs of substance use and intervene before 
they become impossible to ignore? Due to the nature of this 
program individuals under the age of 18 and current high 
school students are not permitted to attend. The event will 
take place at Don Bosco Prep, De Sales Hall, 492 N. Franklin 
Turnpike, Ramsey, NJ. No registration is necessary. Please 
call 201-327-8003 for info. 

 

Protecting Babies in the Womb 
 God cares deeply for babies in the womb and their moms. 
Pro-life groups in the state are working together on the 20/20 
Project to attain equal rights for babies in the womb. The first 
goal of the project is to pass the NJ Pain Capable Unborn 
Child Protection Act by the year 2020. This will ban abortion 
in NJ past 20 weeks post-fertilization.   
 Please join the effort by doing these three things: 
1. Pray to end abortion.   
2.  Contact your NJ State Senator and two members of the  
 Assembly and ask them to support and co-sponsor the  
 Pain Capable Unborn Child Protection Act, A3452/ S2026.  
 Visit njleg.state.nj.us to find your representatives. 
3.  Attend the 20/20 Vision Conference on October 1 to  
 meet, pray, and be inspired by pro-life leaders. Visit  
 LikeUandMe.com for information about the project and  
 the registration form. Advance registration is required. 
For more information please contact Maggie Sori at 
chemsori700@gmail.com or call 973– 238–1344. 
 

Join St. Paul Parish & Fr. Paul Houlis for a Pilgrimage in 
the Holy Year of Mercy—Rome and Fatima, October 7-15 

Call Donna Schifanoat 201-327-0976 for more info. 

 
 

“Morning of Mercy” – a mini-pilgrimage to the Holy 
Door at Divine Mercy Parish in Rahway will be on 
Saturday,  September 24 from 9:30 to 12:30, there will 
be a talk by Msgr. Joseph Reilly, the Archdiocesan 
Missionary of Mercy [appointed by Pope Francis!], 
Adoration, Confession, the Holy Door, and Mass. All are 
welcome. More information at rcan.org/evangelization/
mercy or call the Archdiocesan Office for Evangelization 
at 973-497-4137. 
 

Serra International Brunch 
 The Eighth Annual Serra International, District 22 
Communion Brunch will take place on Sunday, 
September 25. 
 This year's program begins at 11:00 am with Mass at 
Our Lady of Sorrows Church, South Orange, and 
continues with brunch served at the Chancellor's Suite at 
the Seton Hall University Student Center. 
 Featured speaker at this brunch will be Judge Andrew 
P. Napolitano, Senior Political Analyst at Fox News 
Channel.  Proceeds from this program are used to help 
Serra International support seminarians. 

Catholic High School Entrance Exam (COOP) 
Attention families of 8th grade students wanting to attend Catho-
lic High School in fall 2017. The Catholic High School entrance 
exam (COOP) will be given on November 11, 2016. Students 
need to register for this exam starting September 1 by going to 
www.coopexam.org, calling 1-888-921-2667, or emailing sup-
port@coopexam.org.  In addition, the Catholic High Schools are 
holding their annual admissions fair called HS EXPO. At HS 
EXPO, parents and students can see many schools at once -- 
college fair style -- from 7:00 pm - 8:30pm on the following dates 
and places:  September 26 -- Archdiocesan Center in Newark, 
September 28 --  Visitation Academy in Paramus, September 29 
-- Primary Prep/St. Aeden in Jersey City.  For directions and 
more in format ion  v is i t :  Catho l icschoo lsn j .o rg /
Catholicschoolsnj.org or call 973-497-4258. 

  

St. Elizabeth School, Wyckoff, NJ --201-891-1481 
Tuesday, September 13 at 7:30 pm 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel, Ridgewood, NJ--201-447-2043 
Thursday, September 15 at 6:30 pm 
Mount Saint Dominic Academy, Caldwell, NJ--973-226-0660 
Sunday, September 25 at 12:00 pm & Wednesday, October 26 
at 6:30 pm 
Saint Joseph Regional HS, Montvale, NJ--201-391-3300 
Sunday, October 2 from 11:00 am-2:00 pm 

Available Positions at The Little Sisters of the Poor 
The Little Sisters of the Poor in Totowa are looking for 
qualified Registered Nurses for full time and part time po-
sitions. Evening Shift 3-11pm $28.44/HR (plus benefits 
FT only). Contact Andrew at 973-942-0300. 
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